

Established in 1926

September 20, 2018

Dear Chamber Member:

The Amarillo Chamber of Commerce is excited to announce a continued program that we feel will have a significant impact on the promotion of the area. We are working with CGI Communications, Inc. to produce a series of streaming online videos highlighting all our community has to offer its residents, visitors, and businesses.

CGI is a leader in online marketing solutions, working with thousands of Chambers, communities and businesses nationwide. With an easily viewable interface on the official Amarillo Chamber website (Amarillo-Chamber.org), the video showcase will engage viewers in learning more about area attractions, economic development opportunities, quality of life, and so much more. The Amarillo Chamber of Commerce is dedicated to highlighting the advantages of living and working in our area, and we feel that this program can do just that!

In addition, CGI will be contacting members of our local business community to offer participation in the program, as well as an opportunity to learn more about CGI's innovative new digital media products for businesses. We encourage you to consider supporting the program and learning more about all that CGI has to offer.

To learn about sponsorship opportunities or to request an appointment to discuss the CGI videos and services, please contact CGI Vice President, Brandon Bartz at 800-398-3029 x410 or email BrandonB@cgicommunications.com. You may also reach out to Penni Bentley at 806-342-2005 or email Penni@amarillo-chamber.org if you have other questions. Be sure to click on the "Amarillo Proud Video Tour" banner ad on our Chamber website to see our current video program sponsors.

Thank you for your continued support of the Amarillo Chamber of Commerce!

Sincerely

Gary Molberg

President & CEO

Senior Director of Communications







PO Box 9480 Amarillo, TX 79105 1000 S Polk Amarillo, TX 79101 806.373.7800 Fax: 806.373.3909







